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	MINUTES
April 4th DALLI MEETING

	Presents
	· M. John Dalli from European Commission

· M. Nils Behrndt from European Commission

· M. Eric Hansson from European Commission

· M. Manfred Kohler from European Commission

· Dr. Peter Havel from TÜV SÜD Product Service GmbH
· Hans-Heiner Junker from TÜV SÜD Product Service GmbH
· Dr. Wilma Hartung from TÜV Rheinland

· Dr. Ralf Wilde from TÜV Rheinland
· M. Gert Bos from BSI & TEAM-NB president
· M. Howard Kerr from BSI

· Mrs Corinne Delorme from LNE/G-MED
· M. Thierry Thomas  from LNE/G-MED
· Mrs Françoise Schlemmer from TEAM-NB
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	Commissioner Dalli considers Medical Devices authorization system is good!

There are serious concerns to be addressed to restore confidence in the system.

Commissioner Dalli requests Notified Bodies to commit to a progress plan.

CoC is a good base to be upgraded with for example rules for unannounced visits.

Commissioner Dalli intends to pressurize those who are not willing to perform better, he would like a larger number of signees to the CoC and he will support the CoC.
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